
             
 
 

Everyball Tennis 
FREE Spring Term after School Tennis Club 2017 

 
Everyball Tennis is the tennis coaching team of Halton, Wendover and Tring Tennis Club 

 
We are delighted to be working in partnership with Buckinghamshire Tennis & LEAP (The Bucks & MK Sport and 
Activity Partnership) to provide an after school tennis club FREE OF CHARGE to Year 3 pupils at Wendover CE 
Junior School in the Spring Term 2017 
 
This will be held on Fridays in the Spring Term at Wendover Memorial Hall, commencing Friday 6th January at 
3:45pm and will be for Year 3 pupils who are new to tennis only.  
 
The children will be met at the school and walked safely to the Memorial Hall by the tennis coaching staff, and 
parents will collect from the hall at 4:45pm 
 
The club will run for an hour from 345-445pm and there will be a maximum of 16 FREE places on each 

session. 
 
Course dates: Commencing Friday 6th January  
 
Excluding 17th February (Half term), 3rd March (due to existing booking at the Memorial Hall and 
17th March (due to existing booking at the Memorial Hall). 
 
Finishes on 31st March  
 
Booking is made by completing the booking process at http://www.everyball.uk/ or by 
  http://www.ourbigdata.co.uk/civicrm/event/manage/settings?reset=1&action=update&id=916 

 
No money is required as we are very grateful to Buckinghamshire Tennis and LEAP for making this 
possible. 
 
Please do not give applications to the school as we will provide the school with a full register. 
 
We are delighted to have the chance to see you all playing tennis and look forward to meeting you all soon. 
 
James Morgan  
Head Coach and Director of Programs, Everyball Tennis 
 

 

 
Head Office, Halton Tennis Centre, Chestnut End, Halton, Aylesbury, Bucks HP22 5PD 

T: 079811 52818 E: info@everyball.net 
 

PRIVACY: YOUR DETAILS WILL BE STORED AND USED FOR ADMINISTRATION, AND EVERYBALL TENNIS 
COMMUNICATION.  IT WILL NOT BE SHARED OR SOLD TO ANY OTHER ORGANISATION OR ENTITY. 

 
 

 

 


